A project of this magnitude cannot be accomplished without the dedication of a number of contributors throughout the state. The following committee members were willing to give up an inordinate amount of time to accomplish the task of reviewing and rewriting the 2011 Colorado Public Library Standards. I extend many thanks and much gratitude to the following Colorado library leaders and Colorado State Library staff.

## **Library Leaders**

Lori Barnes, Town of Vail Public Library
Carson Block, Poudre River Public Library District
Barb Brattin, San Miguel Public Library District #1/Telluride
Carolyn Coulter, Pikes Peak Library District
Ken Draves, Poudre River Public Library District
Marty Frick, West Custer County Library District
Mindy Kittay, Anythink Libraries
Jamie LaRue, Douglas County Libraries
Diane Levin, Eagle Valley Library District
Sandy Messick, Woodruff Memorial Library/La Junta
Paul Paladino, Montrose Regional Library District
Janine Reid, High Plains Library District
Jackie Welch, Upper San Juan Library District/Pagosa Springs

## **Colorado State Library**

Melissa Carlson, Program Assistant
Jim Duncan, Director of Networking and Resource Sharing
Eugene Hainer, Assistant Commissioner of Education
Sharon Morris, Director of Development and Innovation
Nicolle Steffen, Director of Library Research Service
Shelley Walchak, Senior Consultant, Library Community Programs

Special thanks to Jamie LaRue for his assistance with the introductory document. I also want to thank the many other state library organizations whose publications were reviewed and helped in the development of this document.

Shelley Walchak, Senior Consultant Library Community Programs November 2010